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Angela Scott joined Pee Dee Mental Health Center (PDMHC) in 2014 as part of the ACT-Like 
Program [now Intensive Community Treatment (ICT) Program] following her completion of an 
exceptional graduate internship with the Center. Ms. Scott is a valued employee; she serves as the 
lead clinical staff member for the ICT team. She is very professional and is able to lead the division 
ethically in her supervisor’s absence. Ms. Scott always shows compassion and patience while 
working with staff and patients.  Patients love her smile and encouragement.  In addition to her 
current position, in September 2019, Ms. Scott was selected by the PDMHC Senior Leadership to 
take on the additional role of coordinator for Zero Suicide Care. Ms. Scott has already made a 
significant impact in this area. She addressed the PDMHC Board of Directors in September, 
informing them of upcoming staff training and changes in service delivery to all patients to 
increase awareness of and response to warning signs of suicidal thoughts and behaviors. In 
addition, Ms. Scott coordinated an employee needs survey to determine training needs in suicide 
prevention; 62% of staff responded to the survey.  During our Total Staff Development Day, Ms. 
Scott provided an overview of the Zero Suicide Program to all PDMHC employees. Staff 
responded warmly to her presentation; one employee stood up and thanked her for providing 
additional emails and articles to assist with understanding more about suicide prevention.    

Additional duties for Ms. Scott in her role as Zero Suicide Coordinator include training staff how 
to screen and treat patients with suicidal ideation and behaviors. Ms. Scott will develop and ensure 
the implementation of policies and procedures that maintain fidelity to the Zero Suicide model and 
help to eliminate suicidal events among PDMHC patients. Under her leadership as an official 
trainer, clinicians will receive additional guidance to deepen skills and increase confidence and 
effectiveness in implementing the Zero Suicide Initiative. 



Ms. Scott has maintained her patient caseload in addition to her office duties, and has participated 
in supervision needed to help maintain the ICT Program. She is an employee who is self-motivated, 
hard-working, dedicated and needs minimal supervision. Ms. Scott recently received her LPC 
licensure, after completing needed supervision requirements and hours. She continuously works 
to maintain integrity while working to achieve her goals and ensure patient stability within the 
community. 

In January, Ms. Scott was recognized as PDMHC’s “Employee of the Month” for her ability to 
manage multiple responsibilities with a positive and friendly attitude while treating challenging 
patients with respect and empathy. She is an exemplary employee who exceeds productivity 
standards monthly. She is a valued employee of PDMHC who can be counted on to ensure patients 
receive needed intensive services. 

Ms. Scott’s skills extend beyond her clinical work.  She projects a warm, cheerful attitude to our 
patients.  She resolves conflicts and handles difficult situations with remarkable patience and 
admirable tact.  In our community, she goes out of her way to help people in need by giving to the 
homeless and baking goods for several church functions.  Ms. Scott loves people, works hard, and 
always tries to lift the spirits of those she comes into contact with.  These characteristics represent 
all that is good at PDMHC and make Angela Scott an ideal choice for the Louise R. Hassenplug 
Outstanding Clinician Award. 


